
 

 

Procurement Policy Office 
 

Directive No. 39 

(Issued pursuant to Section 7(b) of the Public Procurement Act 2006 
 

 

Re-evaluation of Bids 
 

 

1. Whenever bids are to be re-evaluated as a result of a determination by the 
Independent Review Panel, a completely new Bid Evaluation Committee, including 
its secretarial services, shall be reconstituted and shall not include any person 
involved in the previous evaluation exercise. 

 
2. This Directive takes effect immediately. 
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